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10th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

 

 
 

During Autumn term we will be  learning about the World War 2 for our History topic in Year 6.  To give the 
children a taste of life during this time, we have booked a visit to Cannon Hall museum. The visits will take place 

on Monday 6th November (Mr Parkinson’s class) and Thursday 9th November (Miss Ward’s class). 

 
This visit will provide the opportunity for your child to experience life as an evacuee. All participants of the trip 

are to dress up in simple clothing reminiscent of an evacuee to help develop their understanding of life during 

this time. We need to leave school at 8.45am sharp so please ensure that your child arrives at school at 8:30 
am. The children will make their own lunch with rations, dig for victory, learn morse code and make do and 

mend.  

 
So, as you can see, the day is jam packed with worthwhile learning experiences!  

 

Because of the activities experienced and the transport to Cannon Hall, the trip will cost £28.00. The trip can 
be paid via Parent Pay.  

 

Could you please ensure that if your child has medical needs that they have their medication with them on the 

day and please remind them that whilst on school trips they are representing Willow Primary School and 

excellent behaviour is expected at all times. 

 

Could you please give consent and make payment via Parent Pay of £28.00 by Monday 31st October. 

 
Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Year 6 Teachers 
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